
 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
DATE:   December 7, 2022 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – CIPP IV Stormwater Infrastructure Rehabilitation Project 
 
BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 3, 2023, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to make changes to respond to questions that the City has 
received from potential bidders. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and 
amends the specifications as detailed below. 
 
Questions Received: 
 

Question #1:  Before I submit formal questions and order plans would you be able to tell the 
diameter of the 1500' of pipe to be lined? 

 
Response #1: The liner schedule detailing all diameters and lengths of the pipe segments to be 

rehabilitated can be found on Sheet C0.2 – General Notes of the construction 
plans. 

 
Question #2:  Please review the attached documents and advise if you will allow Thermoform 

Liner as an alternative to CIPP. 
 
Response #2: This project only specifies cured-in-place pipe and on certain pipe segments, 

geopolymer lining, as a method of rehabilitation. Alternative methods including 
Thermoform PVC will not be considered for this particular project. 

 
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


